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TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
 

May 21st – 22nd, 2024  
 

236 – 242 ISLAND HIGHWAY 
Between View Royal Ave and Stormont Rd 

 
Please be advised that the Capital Regional District (CRD) will be installing water services on Island Hwy between 
View Royal Avenue and Stormont Road on Tuesday, May 21st and Wednesday, May 22nd, 2024.   
 
Expect delays as flaggers direct single lane, alternating traffic through the work zone. We ask that you 
lower your speed and use caution when travelling through the work zone. 
 
Emergency vehicles will be treated with utmost priority and will have immediate access as required. Traffic 
control persons will be situated in the work zone to assist pedestrians and cyclists. 
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